
NEWSluglines at the 
Staffordboro Commuter lot 

Starting November 05, 2018 
New slug lines to Rosslyn and DC will be added at the Staffordboro commuter lot. 
Existing line will primarily be used by the Pentagon and other NoVA destinations. 

Drivers are expected to enter through the north entrance to pick up riders 
(preferably three) and exit through the south. 

Questions / comments?  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StaffordSluglines/ 

https://sluglines.com/blog/long-slug-line-at-staffordboro-park-and-ride/ 
 

SLUGGING RULES & ETIQUETTE 
• Confirm Destination 
• Say hello and thank you 
• NO MONEY EXCHANGED 
• First come first serve 
• Feel free to pass a rider or a ride 
• Buckle up and drive safely 

• Roll up the windows, maintain 
room temp. 

• Keep it clean for the ride: Body 
and Car 

• Play acceptable news or music  
• Drop off at the pickup location 

• Keep your phone conversation 
short (less than 2 minutes) 

• Do not force conversation 
• Do not eat, drink or smoke 
• Riders do not operate the car 
• No personal grooming in the car 

 
Disclaimer: Slugging is self-governed by its participants and no money is exchanged. Drivers and riders volunteer to participate in slugging 

and should be aware of the potential risks associated with slugging. www.sluglines.com or its associates are not responsible for any 
damage or personal injury caused directly or indirectly by the information provided by sluglines or associated social media networks. 

www.sluglines.com and its associated services does not guarantee a ride or compensate for any loss caused. 

@sluglines | admin@sluglines.com 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/StaffordSluglines/
https://sluglines.com/blog/long-slug-line-at-staffordboro-park-and-ride
http://blog.sluglines.com/2013/01/slugging-etiquette-is-just-common-sense.html
http://www.sluglines.com/

